Residents Meet

The residents of the new apartment complex met with its Board
this week to discuss the rules and responsibilities of the landlord and
tenants. - |

During the meeting several names were proposed for the building
including Sunderland Villa, Sunland Manor, Maple Villa, Brc};‘k
Manor, Brock Haven and Sunland Courts, but after a vote the win-
ning name was chosen as Maple Glen Apartiments.

Everyone is invited ro attend the official opening on September

» 25that 2:00 p.m.

Stan McLeod, George Avery, Stan Hollywood, Don Christie and
Stan Vestby recently went to the home of John Brandon and presen-
ted him with a life membership in the Royal Canadian Legion, Brock
Branch 141. John has been an active member in the Legion for many
years.

BRIAN GERALD GRAINGER EVANS, graduated on
June 5, 1982 from the Faculty of Arts and Science

at Queen's University in Kingston with a Bachelor

of Arts degree. He will be returning to Queen's next -

year as a first year student in the Faculty of Law,
working towards an LLB. Brian is the son of Lloyd
and Isla Evans of R.R.2, Sunderland, and is a
graduate of Brock High School.




